
TUESDAY, JUNE 9, 2020

2:45 P.M. to 4:45 P.M.

https://cccconfer.zoom.us/j/91271289877

In light of the tragic death of George Floyd and national social unrest, 

Citrus College will host a virtual, open forum for faculty and staff on 

June 9, 2020, at 2:45 p.m. Our aim is to provide a safe space for open 

dialogue to reflect, process, and understand how we as an institution 

can actively influence the social change needed to move forward and 

truly make a difference. I encourage you to attend and be a part of this 

Citrus College Conversation and Call to Action.

Sincerely,
Geraldine M. Perri, Ph.D.
Superintendent/President

The tentative budget forum scheduled for Tuesday, June 9, 2020, has been postponed to Thursday, June 11, 2020, at 2:45 p.m.
https://cccconfer.zoom.us/j/91774772350

Citrus College Conversation and Call to Action

Meeting ID: 912 7128 9877

https://cccconfer.zoom.us/j/91271289877



